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Subject:  
 Review and act on the Consulting Contract for the Barstow St. Bridge (B-67-039) Inspection Services. 

 

Details:  

In May of 2019, The Department of Public Works solicited a proposal from Foth to provide bridge maintenance 
recommendations and design services for structure B-67-039 (NW Barstow St. Bridge) with the results to be 
utilized for a future roadway reconstruction project. The request was sent out to Foth due to their knowledge of 
the existing bridge structure; having completed the most recent routine bridge inspection in 2018.  Foth also 
previously provided in-depth rehabilitation recommendations for the Madison Street and Prairie Avenue bridges 
for the Department.  After reviewing the submitted proposal, and in comparison to previous work, Engineering 
staff felt the proposal was comprehensive, and the cost was concurrent with previous work and industry 
standards. The scope of their services is attached with a Lump Sum price of $8,010.  Foth also provided an if 
authorized quote of $14,670 to provide preliminary design plans for the recommended rehabilitation if authorized 
in the future.  

 

Options & Alternatives: 
Another consultant could be chosen, but Foth is recommended due to their experience and expertise of the bridge 
structure, and previous rehabilitation reports/studies. 

 

Financial Remarks: 
Account 8010.68290 - $8,010.00  

 

Executive Recommendation: 
Recommend approval of the Barstow St. Bridge (B-67-039) Inspection Services Contract with Foth. 

 


